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IOWA ELECTRIc LIGHT AND POWER COMPANY 
General Office 

CEDAR RAPIDS. IOWA 

Aa April 21, 1976 
LEE Liu IE-76-643 

VICE PRESIDENT - ENGINEERING 

1'1 

ED , Z,, 

Mr. George Lear, Chief I 
Operating Reactors Branch #3 
Division of Operating Reactors X 
United States Nuclear Regulator T'Commission\.  
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Dear Mr. Lear: 

This letter is in response to your letter of 
February 17, 1976 requesting Iowa Electric Light and Power 
Company to review the reactor coolant system pressure tem
perature limits contained in the DAEC Technical Specifica
tions to determine if they are in full compliance with 
Appendix G.  

This letter is to confirm our telephone conver
sation with Mr. Walter Paulson of your office on April 21, 
1976 requesting that the deadline for this submittal be 
extended to April 30, 1976. Thank ydu for your consideration 
of this request.  

Very truly yours, 

ee Liu 
Vice President-Engineering 

LL/OS/D 
cc: D. Arnold 

W. Paulson 
J. Newman

b 4130


